


Introduction 

• As we take the time to honor mother’s, the 
lesson this morning is not limited to just 
physical mothers. 

• Women in general have been created in the 
image of God, to have “motherly qualities.” 

• Titus 2:3-5- the command is for older women 
to train the younger, this is a “motherly” 
responsibility that can be portrayed whether 
one has a child or not. 



God’s Handprint on Mother’s 

• Motherly Qualities of God 

– Created in His Image (Gen 1:26) 

– Compassion (James 5:11; Lam. 3:22-23- Hebrew 
word for compassion and womb are of the same 
root word) 

– Comfort (2 Corinthians 1:3-5; Isaiah 66:13) 

– Refuge (Matt. 23:37) 

– Tender Loving (1 Thess. 2:7; Isaiah 49:15-16) 



A Mother’s Handprint on Children 
• Timothy- Eunice (2 Tim. 1:5) 

• Eunice- Lois (2 Tim. 1:5; Deut. 6:1-9) 

• Samuel- Hannah (1 Samuel 1:11, 20-28) 

• If God were to chose a mother to bring up His 
only begotten Son, what kind of mother would 
He choose? 

– Luke 1:26-28- Mary (a godly individual) 

– Luke 1:5-6-Elizabeth (Mary’s Relative) 

– That family had some pretty amazing mothers! 



Mother’s Handprint on the Church 

• Titus 2:3-5 

• Godly mothers, raise godly children, which 
creates a godly environment in the church. 

• Mother’s foremost responsibility is to ensure 
that their children know, understand, and live 
out the scriptures (2 Timothy 3:14-17). 

• You see the church is not responsible for 
biblical teaching, it is to be done at home! 



Application 

• God has placed His handprint on this world in 
many ways; His creation, His word, His Son, and 
also in giving the world godly mothers. 

• Mothers are instrumental in the growth and 
development of their children. That is where we 
learn love, compassion, comfort, and so much 
more! 

• Mothers also have a a huge influence on the 
church 

• What an amazing and awesome responsibility! 


